CHAPTER 14
HOUSEKEEPING
1) Address Update

It has been noted that some insolvency practitioners continue to write to the Insolvency Service (and the Department of Trade and Industry) at a former address at Bridge Place, 88/89 Eccleston Square, London SW1V.

For the avoidance of doubt the address to be used, for London Headquarters, is as follows:-

The Insolvency Service

PO Box 203

21 Bloomsbury Street

London

WC1B 3QW

(First published in Dear IP no 39, October 1997)

____________________________________________________________________

2) Hays DX Document Exchange

Insolvency practitioners are advised that the Insolvency Service units based in Birmingham are members of the Hays (DX) Document Exchange. The DX addresses for IPCU and CAU are shown below:

	INSOLVENCY PRACTITIONERS

COMPLIANCE UNIT
	CENTRAL ACCOUNTING UNIT

	DX 713897

BIRMINGHAM 37
	DX 713899

BIRMINGHAM 37


Insolvency practitioners sending instructions or documents to HQ Birmingham via the Hays (DX) document exchange, must include both their DX and postal addresses. Failure to do so, may result in delays in processing their instructions – for example cheques issued by CAU will, for the time being, still be dispatched to the recorded postal addresses which, for security purposes, is compared with the address shown on the requisition.

Details of DX addresses for other Birmingham units are available upon request from the appropriate unit.

(First published in Dear IP no. 37, January 1997)

3)     Millennium Edition

The Insolvency Service would like to thank those insolvency practitioners who took the time to complete and return the form enclosed in Dear IP 49, asking for general practitioner detail and more specifically whether they have Internet access. This form will not only allow The Service to register any changes in practitioner details, but also give us some idea as to how many practitioners have internet access.

Could any practitioner, who has not returned the above-mentioned form, send the following information:

1) Name of Practitioner;

2) Name of firm;

3) Address of firm;

4) Whether you have Internet access?

5) Whether you have an e-mail address?

To Devorah Burns, Insolvency Service, Insolvency Practitioner Section, Area 1.10, 21 Bloomsbury Street, London, WC1B 3QW.

(First published in Dear IP no. 50, June 2000)
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